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I support removing vote by mail. I support requiring in person voting, which requires 

pricing citizenship and the right to vote in the specific area. This will prevent voter 

fraud of ineligible voters and people who try to influence the outcomes of areas 

where they should have no say.  

 

Personal experience: After DROPPING my ballot off to an official ballot box, I was 

informed two weeks later that my ballot was accepted and counted. TWO weeks after 

the election results were in, my vote was counted. In person voting eliminates that. In 

person voting allows me to know that my vote actually means something. 


